
Rainforest Class 2 Autumn Term 1 Update 
 

Everyone has been working hard this half term to settle into our routines, and it’s been 
a busy few weeks that’s for sure! 
 
We’ve based lots of our English work on Traditional Tales. We started the term with 
Little Red Riding Hood and now we’ve ended it with Jack and the Bean Stalk. We’ve 
described characters and even written our own versions of the stories too! We made 
time for instruction writing and enjoyed following 
instructions to make flapjacks. Poetry has also featured 
in our English lessons with us learning The Owl and the 
Pussy Cat and creating our own rhyming poem using Down 
Behind the Dustbin by Michael Rosen. We used our 
knowledge of rhymes to play and complete a game of 
rhyming dominoes! 
 
In Maths we’ve done lots of work on place value and have started to look at addition. Year 
1s have been consolidating their knowledge of numbers within 10 whereas Year 2 children 
have been working within 100. 
 

We had lots of fun at Sandylands developing our basic skills in PE. 
We were jumping, throwing, catching and working as a team. It 
was lovely having the Year 1 children from Class 1 join us too. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

We have been 
learning about 
our bodies in 
Science and we 
enjoyed 
creating our 
own skeletons 
using white 
straws. 

Our Healthy Eating Food 
Technology lessons culminated 
with us making sandwiches. We 
chose our fillings and added 
salad to our sandwiches too. I 
think we enjoyed eating them 
more than we enjoyed making 
them! 
 


